
 

1808 Elmwood Avenue, Warwick, RI 02888 

 

 

       November 19, 2013  

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

Mr. Michael D’Amico 

Chief of Staff 

Mayor of Providence 

25 Dorrance Street 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

Re: Public Records Request Pursuant to Public Records Act, R.I.G.L. §32-2-1, et seq. 

 

Dear Mr. D’Amico: 

 

 Pursuant to the Access to Public Records Act, R.I.G.L. §38-2-1, et seq., I request access 

to information and correspondence relative to all potential and pending tax stabilization 

agreements that the City of Providence has in its possession, including access to any 

correspondence sent to or received by any developer and/or business by the City that specifically 

discusses the construction costs of these potential and pending projects.   

 

To the extent that the foregoing request contains information not deemed a “public 

record” pursuant to R.I.G.L. §38-2-2(4), that information may be redacted pursuant to §38-2-

2(4)(ii).  If the City determines that any of this information is exempt or not a public record, 

please specify which provision under § 38-2-2(4) the information falls under.  

 

 I further request the courtesy of a response within ten (10) days of this letter so that a 

determination can be made as to whether any other proceedings should be initiated to obtain a 

copy of the records. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please feel free to contact the 

undersigned at the above address.  Kindly direct any communications and/or your response to the 

foregoing request to the attention of the undersigned at the above address. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

      /s/Scott Duhamel  

      Scott Duhamel 

      Secretary/Treasurer 

      Rhode Island Building &  

Construction Trades Council 

 

cc: RI Building Trades 


